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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have successfully reached the end of our first full year in school after the Covid pandemic with yet a 
further additional challenge of a heatwave! And once again our children were excellent in their behaviour 
and attitudes to the changes in routines and activities - a credit to you all.  
 
This year has seen our children accessing a range of educational visits to enrich their learning, investment 
in new playground equipment to enhance the opportunities of playing and working together and the high 
profile development of our Junior Leadership Team projecting the voice of our pupils.  
 
We are very proud to share that our Junior Leadership Team, in leading the children of our school, were 
awarded the Eco Schools Green Flag award with distinction for their work in and around our school, 
around our local community and teaming up with local school’s to address citywide issues. We are very 
proud. Please watch on Twitter (follow us @OldfleetP) for the further work of the young leaders of our 
school and the improvements they are making in the new academic year. 
 
As we come to the end of another year, our Year 6 children are prepared and ready for the next steps in 
their educational journey as they move on to their secondary schools. We are very proud of each and 
every one of them and all they have achieved. We wish them every success in their future adventures and 
ask them to keep in touch as we would love to hear how they continue to be successful. As they leave our 
school for the final time, our Year 6 children will make a procession through the school where all other 
children will line the way in celebration of their achievements. They will leave through the Millennium 
garden on Friday 22nd July at 2.45pm.  
 
In addition, we would like to wish Mr Page every success as he also leaves us for pastures new and thank 
him for his 20+ years of service to the children of Oldfleet. 
 
Have a great summer holiday break with your children. We look forward to welcoming them back on 
Wednesday 7th September 2022. 

Mrs Julie White 
 

Head of School 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Diary Dates 

Monday 5th September 2022 INSET DAY—school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 6th September 2022 INSET DAY—school closed to pupils 

Wednesday 7th September 2022 Children return to school 

Friday 21st October 2022 School closes for half term 

Monday 31st October 2022 Children return to school 

Friday 16th December 2022 School closes for Christmas holiday 

Monday 2nd January 2023 School closed for bank holiday 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET DAY—school closed to pupils 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 Children return to school 

Friday 10th February 2023 School closes for half term 

Monday 20th February 2023 Children return to school 

Monday 6th March 2023 INSET DAY—school closed to pupils 

Friday 31st March 2023 School closes for Easter holiday 

Monday 17th April 2023 INSET DAY—school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 18th April 2023 Children return to school 

Monday 1st May 2023 School closed for May Day 

Friday 26th May 2023 School closes at 3.15pm for half term 

Monday 5th June 2023 Children return to school 

Friday 21st July 2023 School closes for Summer holiday 


